
 
HENDERSON COUNTY BOARD OF ELECTIONS 

  

 

Notice of Sample Hand-to-Eye Count 

The count will be held at the Henderson County Board of Elections, located at 75 
E. Central St., on Monday, November 14, 2022, at 9:00 am. 

 
“The sample audit count, required by state law, helps ensure the reliability of 
election results tabulated by a machine. Bipartisan teams at each county board of 
elections conduct hand-to-eye counts of all ballots in the randomly selected 
precincts and compare the results with the results of the machine counts. The 
process verifies the accuracy of the machine counts.”  


